
To: Caleb White, Business Advocate, Common Sense Initiative 

CC: Michael Bender, Business Advocate, Common Sense Initiative 

From: Andromeda Morrison, General Counsel, Ohio Casino Control Commission 

Date: August 6, 2024 

Re: Memorandum of Response to CSI Reviews – Sports Gaming Accounts Amendments 
(OAC 3775-16-03); Promotions and Bonuses Amendments (OAC 3775-16-09); Duties of 
a Certified Independent Integrity Monitor Amendments (OAC 3775-14-04); and 
Licensing Rule Changes (OAC 3772-3-01, 3772-4-01, 3772-4-02, 3772-4-06, 3772-7-01)

DELIVERED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

On August 6, 2024, the Ohio Casino Control Commission (“OCCC”) received the 

Common Sense Initiative Office’s Recommendation Memorandums (“CSI 

Recommendations”) for the above-listed rules. The OCCC is grateful for the timely response 

from the CSI Office.  

The CSI Recommendations stated that the CSI Office has no recommendations on 

these rule packages and concluded that the OCCC should proceed in filing the proposed rules 

with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 

At this time, the OCCC plans to move forward with the original filing of these rule 

packages with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

Andromeda.Morrison@casinocontrol.ohio.gov.   
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